MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 health crisis, the Public Hearing to increase Board Member
Compensation for a day’s services directed at the February Board Meeting to be noticed for the
May 2020 Regular Meeting has been cancelled and will be noticed and conducted at a future, as

yet undetermined Board Meeting.

Dated: March 27, 2020 .
Stepﬂanie Seregin, Boaf‘@tary
Mt. View Sanitary District

County of Contra Costa
State of California




